Starke County Amateur Radio Club Newsletter

The January meeting was held on the 19th at the American Legion Post in North Judson.  There were 15 members present.

Dean, N9ZLS talked about wire antennas. He showed how the multi-band mystery antenna worked and what it looked like.

He brought a multi-band antenna and a bazooka antenna for everyone to look at.

He offered to help anyone that wanted to build one of these, just to give him a call.

Levi and Bryan passed out flyers on hamfests coming up.

